
Rāmere, 6 Whiringa ā-Rangi, 2020

Ko Whiri Tika Mai Organisation 

Tēnā koutou e ngā mātua, 

Next Tuesday the 10th of November, the kura will be attending the ‘Kō Whiri Tika Mai’ regional kapa haka 
competition being held at the Regent Theatre on Broadway.  Our senior kapa haka team will be the 5th team 
to perform on stage at 11:30am.   

The whole kura will be attending to support our senior group’s performance.  

We will depart kura by bus at 9:15 am to allow time to settle in our seats and watch a couple of groups before 
our team performs. 

Students are to be dressed in their kura day uniforms for this outing. A cut lunch, morning tea and drink is to 
be provided. The cost to this event will be covered by Kura. 

Following our senior team’s performance; 
Kurahaupō, Puketōtara akomanga and Rangiotū (non-performers) will return to kura at 12:00 pm for 
the remainder of the school day.  

Aotea and Arawaru (non-performers) will remain at the Regent Theatre to support the remainder of the 
competition and will need to be uplifted from the front of the Regent theatre at 3:00 pm. 

Parent Helpers: 
Our parent to student safety ratio is healthy and there is no need for extra whānau support. 

Confirmation of your child’s attendance to ‘Ko Whiri Tika Mai’: 
Staff have made attempts to contact the whānau of their individual students via text message sent to the cell 
phone numbers on record in the tari.  If you have not yet made contact with your child’s teacher, please do so 
by answering the following pātai. 

1. Will your child be present at Kura next Tuesday to attend the ‘Ko Whiri Tika Mai’ competition with 
Kura? 

2. Will your child be returning with Kura at 12pm or will they remain in your care at the Regent Theatre 
after the Kura perform? 

NB: If your child is remaining in your care following the kapa matua performance, please be prompt in 
signing them out with their classroom teacher.  Any student still in the care of pouako when Kura depart the 
venue will be returned to Kura.  

If you have any queries, please contact your child’s classroom teacher. 

Nāku noa, 

Nā Whaea Hana Netana 
(Pouako Puketōtara/ Tumuaki Rīwhi) 


